DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR PORCE
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF
UNITED STATES AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, D.C.



ATTH OF AFCCS

EVENECT: BANCO

2 July 1960

TO: AFCVC (General LeMay)

INFO TO: AFDDC (General Wilson)

- 1. The following information was passed by Secretary Charyk through me to General White. General White asked that you be informed.
- 2. Representatives of CIA, the President's Scientific Advisory Committee, Dr. York and others have discussed the SAMOS Program. They feel that the SAMOS Program should be expended and expedited and that SAMOS should be given a high national priority. They feel that the Program should be put under a new single management system and that the management structure catablished should be headed by an Air Force Brigadier General with complete authority for dollars and management of the system.
- S. Secretary Charyk further indicated that the NAC probably would consider this matter at a meeting in mid July.

ROYAL B. ALLISON Colonel, USAF Executive to C/S, USAF

VICE ALL SUSTAINED

חורחויים